
Thank  you…to  our  COVID-  19
Front Line workers…
These  are  especially  difficult  and  for  many,  sad  times
especially for those that have tragically lost loved ones.
Today saw the re-opening of our church and many businesses in
accordance with the guidelines – which are there to protect
all of us. So a heartfelt and sincere thank you to all of our
wonderful  Front  Line  workers,  their  families  ,  friends,
Departments, Agencies, Organisations, Services, the Media, all
who helped in however they could no matter how small, and also
to our parishioners and teams of volunteers in the community
and here in our church. Thank you so much to all of you…now we
must continue to be vigilant.
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